

From the Direct Communications Unit

7 June 2023



Dear Amy

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letter.

It was very good of you to get in touch about dyslexia, and for taking the time and trouble to share your thoughts.

As the Department for Education is the part of the Government responsible for the matters you raise, I have sent your letter to them so that they are made aware of your views.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer